
October 28, 2008 
 
Jason, 
 
I want to offer my heartfelt gratitude for your wonderful work on our fireplace.  
Your tender love and care of the placement of every rock resulted in a 
centerpiece that we are truly proud of. 
 
Your work is outstanding.  We highly recommend your services and advice. 
 
In addition to your excellent work, we want to thank you for your friendliness and 
very positive outlook on life.  It was a pleasure to have you around for the 10 
days or so it took for the work. 
 
We had a party on Sunday and everyone admired your work.  You can be proud. 
 
 
Sincerely. 

 
Keith Gagnier 
Vancouver, WA 
 
 


